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Saturday 30" October caller Sue — Mike, Anna & Stephen in the band.
Thank you all so much for a wonderful evening. It was really fantastic.

Antonia
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Saturday 11" September caller Amanda — Mike, André, lan & Luke in the band.

The band were simply excellent! We had a blast and so did our guests.
Thank you for your support through our re-arrangements!

Kind regards, Alex
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Saturday 4" September caller Martin — John, Ted & Graham in the band.

< Laura Parker - Thank you to the Woodsiders for taking partin our... | Fa...

* Laura Parker » Woodsiders =
12 September at 13:28 -

Thank you to the Woodsiders for taking part in our wedding reception last weekend. Everyone,
including myself and my husband had a great time and it made our day- everyone joined in and
had a great time dancing!

Thank you all very much
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Saturday 4" September caller Amanda — Mike, lan & Luke in the band.

Facebook posting

Visitor Posts

Evee Cooper
Yesterday at 14:56 &

Thank you so much for playing for my 30th
birthday ceilidn! £5% We had so much fun and
after these 12 months of no large social events,
it was so lovely to do something that felt quite
normall | had loads of people comment on how
good the band were, and you did a great job of
encouraging people to get involved! Very easy to
follow the instructions and always hilarious
watching kids trying to get involved!&* Thank
you for making it such a great eventl
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Saturday 26" July caller Amanda — Mike, lan & Luke in the band.

Woodsiders Ceilidh & Barn Dance Band

Hazeldown Rd, Rownhams, Nursling, Southampton

48 J .‘-. M A 12 reviews

WMaost relevant Mewsast Highest Lowest
Kevin Dewitt :
1 review :
k%% %%k 6daysago NEW

Positive: Professionalism, Quality, Responsiveness, Value

Thank you to Mike and Woodsiders band for playing at our wedding at Skylark. The guests had no idea
what we had in store for them but they all loved the band and all got stuck into the dances. Ceilidh is a
great way to get people up and dancing and the Woodsiders did very well to show everyone what to do,
thanks very much, we had a great time!
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We restarted barn dancing on 24™ July


https://www.facebook.com/pg/woodsiders/posts/?ref=page_internal

